
 

Please beware of fraudulent e-mails that claim to be from Western Union 

 

June 2, 2014 

 

There have been fraudulent e-mails circulating that claim to be coming from Western 

Union (an affiliated company of Seven Bank International Money Transfer Service) 

which attempt to acquire the customer’s personal information such as bank account 

number for the purpose of tricking to transfer the winning amount from a promo. 

 

The e-mails concerned are transmitted regardless of with or without application for 

Seven Bank International Money Transfer Service and not at all related with our 

company. 

 

If you receive any such e-mail solicitations, please do not respond and delete the email 

immediately. 

 


